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Subject: Online Submission

27/05/2020

MAYORESS Chris Power
2/ 7 Avalon parade ST
Avalon NSW 2107
chrispower1010@gmail.com

RE: DA2020/0442 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

The proposed development of cafes and apartments at Whale Beach is totally inappropriate.
Aesthetically the building design is completely wrong..it is completely out of character for a
secluded beach that has natural charm.

This design and development is better suited to inner city.

This building will be a total eyesore.
Show some sense and get a proper architect with an idea of what suits this special place.



